
 

 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

Merger of DSRL Section and Magnox Section 

On 1 April 2023 the Dounreay Site Restoration Limited (DSRL) Section of the Combined Nuclear 

Pension Plan (CNPP) was merged into the Magnox Section and Magnox Limited has become the 

sponsoring employer of the former DSRL section. The merging of the sections in the CNPP mirrors 

the joining of companies; Magnox Limited and DSRL. All DSRL current and former employees who 

are members of the CNPP are now in the Magnox section. The CNPP Trustee would like to reassure 

DSRL members that the merger of the sections will not change members’ benefits within the CNPP. 


